
Attention Members: 
 

 
Our Indoor Lap Pool is closing early on Sunday 
due to a private event in both our lap pool and 

warm water pool areas: 

Indoor Lap Pool  
CLOSING EARLY @ 6PM  

Sunday, 3.19.23 
We apologize for any inconvenience and we 

appreciate your understanding.  

Thank you! 

  -LCP Management 

 

 

 

 
 




